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Quick Facts:

e On the whole, 49.7%
of all the businesses
responded that they
expect their businesses
to gross more in the 2nd
quarter of this year vs
the same period last
year.

e 57.5% of Dive
Retailers Forecast Sales
for the 2nd Quarter of
2017 will be above the
same period in 2016.

e Showing less
confidence, 40.0% of
Dive Resorts and Sellers
of Dive Travel are
optimistic about the 2nd
Quarter of 2017.

e Manufacturers are
feeling confident about
their 2nd Quarter of
2017 as 60% reported
they anticipate gross
revenues to be above
last year for the same
quarter.
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Client List:

» The Bahamas Tourism
Board

» Bonaire's Tourism
Board

» Barbados's Tourism
Board

» Barbados' Tourism
Board

» The Scuba Tour

» Grenada's Tourist
Board

» Sand Dollar Resort,
Bonaire

» Stuart Cove's Dive
Bahamas

» SEABOB/Cayago USA

Dear Wm Cline GM,

Thank you for reading this quarterly report! This marks the 15th year this study has been executed, and
I appreciate the thousands of surveys you, as an industry, have completed over the years!

If you want to continue receiving these updates, no action is required on your part. However, if you want
to be removed from this list, just click on the unsubscribe link at the bottom of this message. Thanks for
subscribing to the diving industry's only independent diving research newsletter. This quarterly email
newsletter is sent out to the industry at no charge, in an attempt to disseminate diving research to our
industry's professionals.

I hope you will read each one, send me questions or challenges. Thanks again for subscribing, and I
look forward to hearing your comments from time-to-time.

Best Regards,

William Cline

President

Cline Group Advertising, Est. 1990.

The Diving Industry's Only Marketing, Advertising, Research and Consulting Firm with over 27 years of
marketing diving worldwide. Visit us on line at http://www.WilliamCline.com

Page 2 of 2


http://www.williamcline.com/mail/sendstudio/link.php?M=7504&N=583&L=174445&F=H

Cline Group: 6340 Beech St. ¢ Plano, TX 75093 e 972-267-6700 » www.WilliamCline.com

Click here to view this email in your web browser.
This email sent to: Wm Cline GM at williamhcline@gmail.com

Click here to update your email address, hame or company details

Click here to Unsubscribe me from this mailing list

© 2017 William Cline | Cline Group Advertising, Marketing & Consulting

Page 3 of 2


http://www.williamcline.com/mail/sendstudio/link.php?M=7504&N=583&L=174445&F=H
http://www.williamcline.com/mail/sendstudio/display.php?M=7504&C=00e16f4d512f849a07541c33b32edbf8&S=583&L=14&N=174
http://www.williamcline.com/mail/sendstudio/modifydetails.php?M=7504&N=583&L=14&C=00e16f4d512f849a07541c33b32edbf8&F=1
http://www.williamcline.com/mail/sendstudio/unsubscribe.php?M=7504&N=583&L=14&C=00e16f4d512f849a07541c33b32edbf8
http://www.williamcline.com/mail/sendstudio/link.php?M=7504&N=583&L=174444&F=H

